August 26, 2021 To: Campus

From: Vice President for Administration and Finance

Subject: Flags at Half Staff

Colleagues,

As a mark of respect for the memory of the United States service members and others killed in the terrorist attack in Kabul, President Biden has issued a proclamation directing that the flag of the United States be flown at half-staff until sunset August 30, 2021.

The presidential proclamation is available for viewing online by accessing the following link:

https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/presidential-actions/2021/08/26/a-proclamation-honoring-the-victims-of-the-attack-in-kabul-afghanistan/

Thank you,

Sam

Sam Sudhakar, Ph.D.
Administrator in Charge, Administration and Finance CIO & VP for Information Technology Services California State University San Bernardino (909) 537-5100